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Year 8 Reggae Projects 2025 

Huge congratulations to all of the year 8 pupils who have completed their Reggae 
Projects as part of their unit on reggae music. These projects have become an  
Oakfield tradition and every year our pupils get even more ambitious and creative. 
This year we have had skateboards, cars, clothes/jewellery, cakes, cushions/
blankets - the list goes on and on. It will be incredibly hard to choose winners (it  
always is) but once all the projects have been read and marked, winners will be  
announced. There will be a prize for the most original/creative idea as well as a 
prize for this year's overall winner. Well done to one and all! 





On Wednesday 26th March we 
hosted the year 7 Netball team and 

welcomed Crispin School,  
Hugh Sexeys school and Selwood. 

 
It was a lovely afternoon of Netball 

that was played with great  
sportsmanship and spirit. 

 
The year 7 Oakfield team made 
huge progress throughout the  

afternoon and worked really well 
as a team. Players of each match 

going to Mollie Wines against  
Crispin,  

Martha Marks against Selwood and 
Leah Brickell against Hugh Sexeys 

- a massive well done! 
 

During the afternoon we lost two 
games but won 3-2 against Crispin 

resulting in Oakfield Academy 
coming 3rd overall.  

YEAR FIVE PUPILS OF THE WEEK 

Arlan, Max, Renesmee, Talia, Betty, Emmeya and Florence 



 

Taking Maths Outdoors 
Our year 5's spent some time in the sun  

consolidating their decimal knowledge. We used 
place value charts to prove the mathematical 

movement of decimal numbers which are  
multiplied and divided by powers of 10.  





 

Sustrans challenge  
results below for  

Oakfield Academy 
 

Total Journeys 1944 
51.09% participation 
Gold badge achieved 
(over 1062 journeys) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Art Department is in need 

of newspapers for an  

upcoming Yr 8 sculpture unit.  

Please save your newspapers 

and ask your child to drop 

them into Art, or bring  

them to Reception.   

Thanks you. 

 



 

 

9 May  “N” Tutor Groups Cake Sale 

w/c 12 May SATS Wk Year 6 

w/c 19 May Yrs 5 7 8 Assessment Week 

22 May  Yr 7 visit Wake The Tiger, Bristol 

w/c 26 May Half Term Holidays 

6 Jun  Yr 5 (2 classes) visit Stonehenge 

6 Jun  “S” Tutor Groups Cake Sale   

w/c 9 Jun  Yr 8 Paris Trip 

12 Jun  Yr 5 Gideons Assembly 

17 Jun  Yrs 7 & 8 Sports Day 

18 Jun  Yr 3 Olympics (9.30-11.30am) 

18 Jun  Frome College Head of House visit Yr 8s 

19 Jun  Frome College Head of House visit Yr 8s 

19 Jun  Oakfield’s Got Talent  

25 Jun  Yr 4 Olympics (9.30-11.30am) 

26 Jun  Yr 8 Speaker, Kelia Fowler, FJ Chalk 

30 Jun  New Parents Evening 

1 Jul   Yrs 5 & 6 Sports  

2 Jul   Transfer Day 

3 Jul   Whole school photograph 

w/c 7 Jul  Activities Week 

7 & 8 Jul  Bikeability 

9-10 Jul  Yr 6 Activity Days  (details to follow) 

9 Jul   Reports home 

11 Jul  Yr 8 University visit 

14 Jul  Yr 8 Presentation Evening 

15 Jul  ‘As You Like It’ performance 

16 Jul  ‘As You Like It’ performance  

17 Jul  Yrs 5 6 7 Book Look 

17 Jul  Yr 8 Leavers Trip 

18 Jul  Last day of Term, finish at 12.15pm 

21 & 22 Jul INSET days 

21 & 22 Jul Lost Property can be claimed (after these  

   dates items will be donated to charity) 

1 & 2 Sep  INSET days 

3 Sep  Pupils return 

3 Sep  New Yr 5 Pupils school photographs 

 

 

 

 

The Academy will not be 
open to purchase school 

uniform during the Summer 
Holidays.  Any purchases 

will need to be made in  
advance of the 18th July.  
Please order items before 
the beginning of July to  

allow time for processing.   
Thank you. 

THE “N” CAKE 

SALE WILL TAKE 

PLACE ON FRIDAY 

9TH MAY. 

THANK YOU FOR 

YOUR SUPPORT. 


